Stop Press!

Barratts have applied for a modification or removal of condition for development

DC2009/00029  (You can view this online)

The existing condition stated that

[image: image1.png]‘No development shall take place until necessary improvements to
the public sewerage system have been carried out to the
satisfaction of the Local Planning Authority.

Reason: To ensure satisfactory mains sewage disposal without
overloading the public sewerage system.’




This new application is…[direct quote from planning file]

[image: image2.png]‘The necessary improvement works to the public sewerage system
(pumping station) shall be fully completed prior to the beneficial
occupation of the 50" dwelling within the site, unless otherwise
agreed in writing by the Local Planning Authority.

Reason: To ensure satisfactory mains sewage disposal without
overloading the public sewerage system.’




If you are not happy with this,we urge you to write a letter to Mon.County Council,Welsh Water or lobby your MP as we feel that this is not a satisfactory outcome for Caerwent Village.We feel that this new application needs further clarification and seems very ambiguous!

Mamma Mia Night

Caerwent Village Hall 4th april
7.30 pm

Disco,food and bar

Further details in next months magazine and look out for our posters. ThankYou!

